
 
 

 

Notes from the Office—2025-04-14 
 
Celebration of learning  
Congratulations to all students and staff for a fantastic Celebration of Learning last week. 
 
Phoenix Book Fair 
We want to extend a big thank you to all the incredible parent volunteers and staff who helped at the 
book fair last week. Thanks to the amazing support from our Phoenix families, the event was a huge 
success! These kinds of events simply wouldn’t be possible without the help of dedicated volunteers, 
and we’re so grateful for your time, energy, and enthusiasm. Thank you again! 
 
Phoenix School Parent Advisory Council 
 
Staff Appreciation 
Thank you to all Phoenix families and the Phoenix Parent Council for your recent acts of kindness during 
staff appreciation days.  We are very thankful for your partnership and support. 

 
Spring is Here! 
Thank you for remembering to send a change of clothes just in case of a “wet” recess. 
 
Student Safety 
For the safety of all students and staff, a reminder that all visitors need to enter the front doors of the 
school, report to the office upon arrival, and remain at the office.  Students will be called down to the 
office to minimize learning interruptions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
The third virtual session in the Staying Well Workshop series for 2024-25 is set to take place on Wednesday, April 16 at 
6:15 p.m. 
 
Supporting Children with Autism in School: Resources for Parents empowers parents to support their children with autism 
at school. Presenters will share practical strategies for building strong, collaborative relationships with school teams, 
improving communication, and enhancing co-regulation skills. Foster mutual trust and work effectively with educators to 
create a positive and supporting learning environment. 
 
Presented by Student Services Coordinator Rute Mendes, this session will provide valuable resources to help parents 
confidently support their children and strengthen school partnerships and is suitable for caregivers new to this journey or 
seeking new insights. 
 
The Staying Well Workshop series addresses crucial topics surrounding the mental, emotional, and behavioural well-being 
of children, teens and adults. It's designed for caregivers and staff and there is no cost to attend. 
 
Supporting Children with Autism in School: Resources for Parents 
Wednesday, April 16, 2025, 6:15 p.m. to 7:15 p.m. 
Event takes place online via Microsoft Teams 
Presenters: Coordinator of Student Services Rute Mendes 
 
Sign up online. 
 
 

https://events.teams.microsoft.com/event/1929c002-0a05-47be-9b38-e74a436b88fd%4057e2d773-4dcc-4850-8717-73b1db41984a

